
NOTICE 

As of April 1, 2013, financial institutions must use the new FinCEN reports, which are available 
only electronically through the BSA E-Filing System.  FinCEN is no longer accepting legacy 
reports. For more information, click here.  

 

http://bsaefiling.fincen.treas.gov/main.html
http://www.fincen.gov/whatsnew/html/20130307.html

